
In the Community

This December the Frederick-Firestone Fire District will bring Santa on a
fire truck through each neighborhood for its 17th Annual Santa Run. This
year's event will be Dec. 17-19, 2021, and will begin at 6 p.m. each night.
Route maps are available on the District's website. To view the route maps
and see which evening the District will be coming through your
neighborhood check the District's social media sites or visit the Santa Run
page.

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

Public Safety Planning Update - Fall 2021

A Public Safety

https://www.fffd.us/199/Santa-Run
https://www.fffd.us/199/Santa-Run


Planning Update from
the Frederick-Firestone
Fire District should
have went out to each
registered voter within
our District this week.
This update is to keep
residents in the know
about what is
happening with the Fire
District. Next week, a
public opinion survey
will also be coming in
the mail. Please take
the time to read
through this
information and give the District your honest feedback. Thank you and
please reach out with any questions to Summer Campos at
scampos@fffd.us or 720-484-3367.

MORE INFORMATION

Update: Prescribed Burns in Frederick

A remote weather
station has been
installed in the field
northwest of
Godding Hollow
Pkwy. and Colorado
Blvd. The weather
station will provide
hourly weather
readings plus
monitor the fuel
moisture. This data
will be beneficial in helping establish dates for the Town of
Frederick prescribed and controlled burns.

MORE INFORMATION

https://www.fffd.us/251/Public-Engagement
https://www.fffd.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=43


303-833-2742 * www.fffd.us

Connect With Us
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http://www.facebook.com/FFFPD
https://twitter.com/FFFPD
http://www.youtube.com/user/FFFireDistrict
https://www.instagram.com/frederickfirestonefiredistrict/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/frederick-firestone-fire-protection-district

